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Future Speakers 

Mar Birthdays 

Bilal Raschid – 3/1; 

Ali Attar – 3/21 

Tom Mangan – 3/23 

Dana Sippel – 3/23 

Frank Peterson – 

3/24 

Mar 27 2012 

Amanda Harper  
"Cloud Computing" 

Apr 2 2012 

Wayne Chiles  

"Shelter Box Presentation" 

Apr 17 2012 

Jackie Knee  

"Following New Year's 
Resolutions to Better 
Health: Keep Fitness in 
Your Life" 

 

Guests:  
 
Former McLean Rotarian Thamir Al-
Hashimi, who announced he will 
soon be moving back to Texas.  We 
wish the best for Thamir the 
Hammer. 
   
Visiting Rotarians:  
 
Robin Kabuka, Burke Rotary Club   
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Sponsors 

 

 

Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here. 

 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  

- Greeter – Dale Lazare  
- Song led by - Steve Swift  
- Pledge led by -  Richard Golden 
- Invocation led by – TBD 
- 50/50 raffle collections – Ralf Berthiez 

12:20 Begin Program  

- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms 
- Announcements 
- Happy Talk – Dale Lazar 

12:40 Program  

Jan Auerbach who will speak on the polio vaccination project in India and her recent visit.           

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 
 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting  

March 13, 2012 Program 

by Paul Ward 

Julia Stephens, newly appointed Executive Director of CrisisLink, told us of the extensive suicide prevention efforts 
undertaken by the information and referral Hotlines maintained on a 24-hour basis, largely by volunteers.  The more recent 
CareRing program makes free daily check-in phone calls to those living alone, keeping minor issues that come up from 
escalating into major emergencies.  Julia emphasized the many opportunities for volunteer participation in these programs. 
 

Announcement 

by Paul Ward 

Vance Zevella reminded us of the March Madness on-line competition through CBS Sports, through which the McLean 
Rotary Foundation can raise funds for its efforts. 
 
Carmen Wu encouraged all to contribute chocolate goodies to the McLean Rotary chocolate basket to be raffled off at the 
District Conference to raise funds for Polio Plus. 
 
Ed Shahin announced that the books for the Timberlane School reading project have arrived, and the program is well off 
to a good start come March 28. 
 
President Cherry inducted new member Dominic Alexander, sponsored by Bob Hahne.   
 

Happy Talk 

by Paul Ward 

Michael DeRose thanked the Rotarians who gave blood last week, naming them so fast your Scribe could not keep up. 
 
Doug Megill enjoyed a week skiing at Big Sky, Montana. 
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Dominic Alexander was happy to now be a member of our Club. 
 
Dale Lazar is proud that his daughter, Vaness is doing a service project in Guatemala. 
 
Matt Howard bragged on his son getting basketball Player of the Year, and his 16 year old getting his driver’s license. 
 
Kathy Martin was happy to have spent a week skiing in Park City, Utah, then a week at the seaside. 
 
Mike Holleran told of the basketball team he coaches having been behind by four points with less than ten seconds on the 
clock and then pulling off a victory which put them in the championship game, then winning the title. 
 
John Rosenbaum spent a relaxed time in Maine, then a less relaxed time driving back with a truckload of furniture. 
 
Masgood Chaudry was happy to have been a greeter, which caused a Rotarian who will remain nameless to say that’s 
the most he had ever said at a Rotary meeting. 

  

 


